
REGULATU* INFORMATION DISTRIBUTION *STEM (RIDS 

ACCESSIONNBR:8502150287 DOC.DATE'l85/02/i3 NOTARIZEP:NP DOCKET # 
FACIL:0S361 San Onofre Nuclear Staton, Unit 2, Southern Ca 1forn 05000361 

50 362 San Onofre. Nuclear Station, Unit 3, Southern Cal forn 0500036,9 
AUTH NAME AUTHOR AFFILIATION 
MEDFRDMuSoutern aiorne Edson Co.  
RECIP.NAME RECIPIENT AFFILIATION 

Office of NucleamrReactor Regulation Director 

SUBJECT: Requ sts 30-rday tention on comment period re' NRC Fire 
Prootecton Policy Steering Committee ,rep on fr protection 
policy recommendations provided by Generic Ltr 85-01.  
Comments will be provided by 850315! / 

DISTRIBUTION CODE: AO5ID' COPIES RECEIVED:LTR , ENCL 
TITLE: OR/Licensing Submi ttal: Fire Protection Steering Committee R ept G8 5 

NOTES:J Hanchett cy PDR Documents. ELD Chandler Icy, 05000361 
OL 02/16/82 
J'Hanchett icy PDR Documents. ELD Chandler Icy, 05000362 
0 Ls 11/15 8 2 

RECIPIENT COPIES RECIPIENT COPIES 
ID CODE/NAME, LTR ENCL ID CODEYNAME: LTTR ENCL 

NRR LB3 BC 0. 3 

INTERNAL: ACRS 11 3 ELD/HDS2 1 
ELD"SHIELDSW1IE DEPY 1 
IE RICHARDSONS 1 IE WHTNEYL 1 
NRR HOLONICH 07 2 NRR WAMBACH 06 1 
NRR/DE/ADMCET1 NRR/DE/CEB 09 i 
NRR/DOL DIR 1: N PB 1 
NRR/DSI/ICSB 0 1 
RGN 1RGNV ANDERSON,C 1 
RGN1/DETPDIR 1 RGN2 ADMSTR 1 
RGN2 CONLONT 1I 1 RGN2 DEPY' 1 
RGN3/DRS.DIR 1 1 RGN3/DRS/OB 1 

EXTERNAL: LPDR 03 1 NRC PDR 02 
NSIC 05: 

NOTES: 2, 

TOTAL NUMBER OF COPIES REUUIRED: LTTR 34 ENCL iN>



Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. BOX 800 

2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD. CALIFORNIA 91770 

M. 0. MEDFORD TELEPHONE 

MANAGER, NUCLEAR LICENSING February 13, 1985 (818) 302-1749 

Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-361 and 50-362 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Units 2 and 3 

Volume 50, Number 10 of the Federal Register, dated January 15, 1985 
provided notice of availability of and request for comments on the NRC Fire 
Protection Policy Steering Committee Report on fire protection policy 
recommendations. In this notice, the NRC Staff requested public comment on 
the recommendations made by the Fire Protection Policy Steering Committee to 
expedite compliance with fire protection requirements. The comment period on 
the fire protection policy recommendations, provided as an enclosure to 
Generic Letter 85-01, dated January 9, 1985, is scheduled to expire February 
14, 1985.  

Based on the magnitude of the enclosure to Generic Letter 85-01, the 
numerous clarifications provided for requirements promulgated by 10 CFR 50, 
Appendix R and since the generic letter did not arrive at Southern California 
Edison Company (SCE) until January 22, 1985, SCE respectfully requests a 
thirty (30) day extension of the established comment period. SCE intends to 
utilize this extension to further evaluate the guidance provided and assess 
the impact on the San Onofre Units 2 and 3 Fire Protection Plan. SCE comments 
on the fire protection policy recommendations will be provided by March 15, 
1985.  

If you have any questions, please contact me.  

Very truly yours, 
8502150287 850213 
PDR ADOCK 05000361 
F PDR 

cc: Harry Rood, NRC (to be opened by addressee only) 
F. R. Huey (USNRC Senior Resident Inspector, Units 1, 2 and 3) 
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